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Reports and News�

Expected Income�

Membership Dues 2250�

Newsletter Ads 780�

Directory Ads 100�

Web Page 50�

Library 300�

Programs 300�

Major Workshop 3200�

Contributions - Unspecified 100�

Coverlet Project 1500�

Total Expected Income� 8580�

Submitted by: Barbara Byerley�

Anticipated Expenses�

Membership 30�

Hostess 30�

Newsletter 780�

Directory 260�

Web Page 200�

Programs 2000�

Library 500�

Major Workshop 3200�

Demonstrations 75�

** Special Events 500�

Coverlet Project 1500�

Business Expenses 350�

Total Anticipated Expenses� 9425�

** Includes State Fair awards, president’s pin, and Common-�
wheel Show expenses�

PPWG Budget for 2007 - 2008�

Submitted By: Beverly Weaver�

Thirteen recently bound volumes of magazines have been�

added to the library.   Special thanks go to Debbi Holdeman,�

Sandy Hutton and Doreen McLaughlin for their work in�

locating back issues of magazines and organizing the library�

over the last 2 years.  Also, thanks to other volunteers for�

their time and to those of you who have donated money to�

the library.  Future members will be grateful to us for the�

care we have taken with our collection.�

The library inventory list will be on the PPWG web site for�

members to search for books by author or title.  There is also�

a hardcopy list in the library which is sorted by subject�

(weaving, spinning, baskets, etc.) and by author�

within subject.�

As part of the ‘stash sale’ at the December meeting,�

we will have some duplicate copies of books and�

magazines for sale to benefit PPWG.  In addition, past�

newsletters from our guild and other guilds will be�

available for free.  Some of these newsletters have�

wonderful samples.�

PPWG January Library News�

February Program Preview�

By: Edna DeVai�

Colorado Tea Basket Mini Workshop�

Basket maker Linda Lugenbill will be the�

speaker at our February meeting and in the�

afternoon will conduct a workshop where we�

will be making a "Colorado Tea Basket" just�

in time for Valentine's Day.�

To ensure your place at the workshop,�

balances and lunch moneys are due at the�

January meeting!�


